MINNESOTA CLIENT SECURITY BOARD

1500 LANDMARK TOWERS 345 ST. PETER STREET ST. PAUL, MINNESOTA 55102-1218

> TELEPHONE (651) 296-3952 TOLL-FREE 1-800-657-3601 FAX (651) 297-5801

NEWS RELEASE

For immediate release September 24, 2020

CLIENT SECURITY BOARD APPROVES CLAIM

ST. PAUL – At its September 14, 2020, meeting, the Minnesota Client Security Board approved payment of five claims, in the total amount of \$20,300, against disabled attorney Terrence Patrick Duggins.

Duggins last practiced law in Roseville, Minnesota. Duggins was placed on disability inactive status by the Minnesota Supreme Court in May 2020.

The Client Security Fund was established by the Minnesota Supreme Court, and is funded by Minnesota attorneys to reimburse clients who suffer loss of money or other property due to the dishonest conduct of their attorney. The Fund does not cover losses resulting from negligence of lawyers. The Fund is administered by a Board appointed by the Court, and consists of five lawyer members and two non-lawyer members. All serve without compensation as a public service.

For more information on the Client Security Fund, visit the Board's website at http://csb.mncourts.gov.

-END-